Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Worl, Robert@Energy

Sent: Monday, March 25, 2013 4:12 PM

To: Shileikis, Dale; Rushmore, Kathy

Cc: Chris Romanini; DeCarlo, Lisa@Energy; Energy - Docket Optical System

Subject: Response to Chris Romanini's 3/22/13 email regarding possible trespass by HECA staff

Kathy Rushmore and Dale Shileikis,

The attached was received on Friday, and docketed today. I am sending this to your team for

your information.

In looking at the photos and the maps, it appears that a HECA rep walked

agricultural. field to take the Stockdale Crossing looking North (#624).

does not appear to be gated or posted, if a request for access was denied
it should have been respected.

partway into this
Though this route
by the land owner

Please, pass on the Romanini's concerns to the appropriate HECA team member(s).

Thank You For Your Help!

/s/ Bob Worl

California Energy Commission

DOCKETED
08-AFC-8A

Robert.Worl@energy.ca.gov
Office: (916) 651-8853
Cell: (916) 798-6096

TN # 70062
MAR 25 2013

----- Original Message-----
From: Chris Romanini [mailto:roman93311@aol.com]
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2013 2:05 PM

To: Trau@HECA.Ca; Worl, Robert@Energy; loreleio@co.kern.ca.us; taylorc@co.kern.ca.us

Cc: Roberts, Blake@Energy
Subject: HECA Trespassed

HECA asked permission to enter our fields, and we denied them. Yet, they obviously DID

trespass into our field to take photo #624, posted on

the CEC web site March 21, 2013. Please see second supplimental
response to

CEC data request A155, Exhibit C #624.

HECA is showing it's disrespect for it’s neighbors, again. We are not
pleased.

HECA is not to trespass onto our property again, or we will bring charges.

I ask the CEC to reject data request A155 as incomplete.

John Romanini And Sons
Please docket 08 AFC 8A and post




